
ALASKA BOARD OF GAME 
January 10, 2013 Work Session 

Sitka, Alaska 
 

Meeting Summary 
 
 
The Alaska Board of Game (board) held a non-regulatory meeting, Thursday, January 10, 2013 
for the purpose of receiving various informational reports and to address miscellaneous board 
business.  Seven board members were present.  The board took the following actions: 
 
Officer Elections:  Ted Spraker was elected Chairman; Nate Turner was elected Vice-Chairman. 
 
Committee Assignments:  
 

• Bob Mumford was assigned to serve as the board’s representative on the Big Game 
Commercial Services Board 

• Ted Spraker and Teresa Segar Albaugh were assigned to the Joint Board Committee 
• Ted Spraker, Teresa Segar Albaugh, and Pete Probasco were assigned to work on the 

Memorandum of Understanding for the federal subsistence program.  
 
Correspondence from the Board:  The board agreed to write a letter to the Federal Subsistence 
Board concerning its’ predator management policy. 
 
Reissuance of Military Permits:  The board directed the Department of Fish and Game to 
continue the status quo for reissuing hunter permits to active duty members of the military who 
are located in combat zones.  The board did not support expanding the permits for nonmilitary 
support personnel or areas outside combat zones. 
 
2013/2014 Schedule:  The following dates and locations were approved: 
 

• Work Session:  October 11, 2013; Anchorage 
• Arctic/Western Region:  January 10 – 13, 2014; Kotzebue 
• Interior Region:  February 14 – 23, 2014; Fairbanks 
• Statewide Regulations:  March 14 – 18, 2014; Anchorage 

 
Moratorium:  The board maintained the moratorium on accepting proposals associated with the 
Denali wolf buffer zone.  
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